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I oppose HB 3075 this bill takes away our rights to bear arms and creates lots of 

paperwork for law abiding citizens.  If you read about local reports of guns being 

confiscated on traffic stops and during arrest it is obvious these were not guns 

secured legally. Most individual have a record or warrant and most are charged for 

illegal drugs as well. This is where the danger is about misuse and danger. Do you 

really think this bill will decrease the carriers of guns, who aren’t legally acquiring 

their firearms and are a danger to Oregon residents. I believe these individuals are 

getting firearms in the black market or stealing them or somewhere else.  Focus on 

this problem and leave the responsible gun owners alone.  


